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Mr. James P. O'Reilly ,U - ,,
Regional Administrator, Region 11 g g.j
Office of Inspection & Enforcement n --..

yU.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission m
101 Marietta Street N.W., Suite 2900 ro
Atlanta, GA 30303

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72
10CFR73.71(c) Security Report

Dear Sir: g
In discussions with your staff over the past several days, it has been determined
that the letter sent to you on May 3,1983 Lwas never received. This letter
described an incident involving a potential threat made by a terminated contract
worker at Crystal River Unit 3. Enclosed is a copy of that letter.

I
G. R. Westafer
Manager, Nuclear Operations
Licensing and Fuel Management

Attachment
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cc Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555
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